
   

  

 
 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
May 10, 2021 

 

 

SEAGO is providing a draft copy of the SEAGO Rural Transit Consolidation Study for 
Cochise County for review and comment from May 11, 2021, through June 25, 2021.  

 
The document will be available on the SEAGO web site at http://www.seago.org/  and during 

normal business hours at the SEAGO offices, located at 1403 W. Hwy 92, Bisbee, AZ 
85603. 

 
If you have comments, please email them to: 

 
Chris Vertrees – cdvertrees@seago.org 

 
Distributed: May 11, 2021 

 
OFFICIAL PUBLIC POSTING LOCATED AT: 

 
SEAGO MAIN OFFICE 
1403 W. HIGHWAY 92 

BISBEE, ARIZONA 
 

COCHISE COUNTY 
1415 MELODY LANE 

BUILDING G. 
BISBEE, AZ 85603 

 
 

AND ON LINE: https://www.seago.org/public-notices 
 

 
ANYONE NEEDING SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS TO REVIEW THE 
TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM SHOULD CONTACT CHRIS 
VERTREES, AT (520) 432-5301, EXT. 209. 
 
CUALQUIER PERSONA QUE NECESITE UN ALOJAMIENTO ESPECIAL PARA REVISAR 
EL PROGRAMA DE MEJORAMIENTO DEL TRANSPORTE DEBE COMUNICARSE CON 
CHRIS VERTREES, AL (520) 432-5301, EXT. 209. 
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